
From: scoakes [mailto:   

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 9:28 PM 
To: Gloria Molina 

Subject: Don Knabe 

It is not fair that you redistrict just so you can have more territory.  Don Knabe has worked hard 
for Hacienda Hgts and Rowland Heights.  He or his representative is always at the concerts in 
the park.  He supports our senior center.  Why 
should you just “take over” his district without the constituents’ having any voice.  Most of the  
citizens don’t even know of your attempted take over. 
  
Sharon Coakes 

 
Hac. Hgts., CA 91745 

 




